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February 25, 1952

Mr. Sigurd S, Larmon, President
Young & Rubiecsm, Ine,
285 Madison Avenue

Dear My, Lﬂm.

Thank you for your nice letter of Februsry
15thk,

I certsinly am pleased that your impreseion
was favoreble regerding the story of my visit with
Genersl Tisenhower, Itmmmo the great ex-
periences of my cereer, I feel if we cen get him
nomineted and eleoted, ho will prove to be our second
Lincoln,

I hope I have the opportunity of renewing your
acquaintance some time in the future,

Cordially yours,
', 8 Jacgueline Cochran
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